
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 

A request was received on March 10, 2014 from Mr. Lennie Jarratt 
requesting the following records: 
 

 
- Electronic copy of all emails sent/received since February 13, 

2014 via school district email services with the following 
keyword: Dillard. 

 
The request was denied on March 14, 2014 as unduly burdensome, 
and the requester was asked to narrow down his request and submit 
a new request.   
 
 
The denial was e-mailed to Mr. Jarratt on March 14, 2014. 
 
 
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


